Dear Section V Cross Country Coaches, Team members and
Parents,

You are cordially invited to attend a celebration of
the Hilton Girl's Cross Country National
Championship.

Wednesday
December 28™, 2005
7 p.m.

Hilton High School
Auditorium

CADETS
The Hilton Girl's Cross Country Team is thankful for all
the support, encouragement and respect that they have

received throughout the season from Section V athletes,
coaches and parents.

We hope that you will be able to share in this celebration
with us.
Feel free to wear your team apparel!

Directions and more details con be found on our website at
www hilton k12 nv.us
or call 585-392-1000, 2242, 2136

Thank you, Hilton High School Administration and Athletics



